From: Peter Baker

To: City Clerk

Subject: Cease Fire Resolution Support

Date: Monday, February 26, 2024 10:10:10 AM
Hello,

I’m writing in regards to the cease fire resolution currently under consideration by the city council, and want to
express my support for passing it. Though it may seem far away and unrelated to Fort Bragg and our local concerns
but standing up in any small way for peace has proved time after time in history to be the right thing to do, no matter
how small our town. We have a voice and should speak, I urge our representatives to please pass this small gesture
for peace in our world.

Peter Baker
Maintenance Manager
Mendocino Coast Botanical Gardens
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